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  Sign replacement work to temporally close U.S. 82 tunnel 
in Otero County 

 
Alamogordo – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will replace aging overhead 
clearance signs at the U.S. 82 tunnel in Otero County on Thursday, April 18.  The sign replacement 
project will take place at the U.S. 82 tunnel west of Cloudcroft at mile marker 7.5.    
 
Work to replace the signing includes mobilization of equipment, removal of existing signs, installation of 
new signs, and traffic control.  All closures in effect will take place between 9:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m., on 
Thursday, April 18, 2013.   
 
For up-to-date road closure information throughout the state, visit nmroads.com or call 511. 
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Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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